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                                                                        Permanent Mission United Nations
828 Second Avenue,
New York, NY 10017.
Attention: Beneficiary.  
Hope all is well with you and your family? You may not understand why this mail came to you from our authority and the temptation to ignore it is your concern; we have been having a meeting for the past seven months now, which ended three days ago with the former secretary to the UNITED NATIONS in the person of Mr.Kofi Anna.  
This mail is for the people that have been scammed or extorted money from around the African Continent and in the World generally, because of the contracts payment executions in any part of the Globe.
  
The UNITED NATIONS have agreed to compensate them with the sum of US$7.500.MILLON each contractor or each person that fall victim to the scammers and lose his/her money to them, this includes every foreign contractors that may have not received their contract Sum and people that have had an unfinished transaction or international businesses that failed due to Government problems or irregularities of Economy and etc.
  
We found your name in our list and that is why we are contacting you, these have been agreed upon and have been signed by the United Nations Board of Directors and Trustees.
We Advice you to contact us immediately, as the funds have been stopped and held in our custody pending when you were able to provide us with diplomatic Immunity Seal Of Transfer (DIST) within 5 days from the United Nation International Fund Monitory Unit (UNIFMU) that authorize the transfer and certified that the funds originated from Africa and Middle East is free from Terrorist/Drug and Money Laundry or we shall confiscate the Payment. We will allow the funds to be release into your account immediately you make provisions required documents, and note if your fund eventually falls to the mentioned categories your fund will be confiscated and will not get to you.
Contact the UNITED NATIONS Representative immediately for your US$7.500.MILLON, and also be aware that your fund has been insured by our Legal Authority for security and safety purposes. And you can receive it in your bank or in any other bank of your choice around the globe as you may wish to.
You will be directed where and how to get the document if it is not in your position.
With Regards,
Dr. Ban Ki-Moon.
UN SECRETARY GENERAL 
(UNITED NATIONS)
Email:  unitednations_ki-moon@gala.net
